
Cornhill Community Action Status report - 7th September 2022

All details of the charity's affairs can be found at 'About us' on the Cornhill on Tweed Centre 
website https://www.cornhillontweedcentre.org.uk

On August 30th, we heard that Steve has been successful in his application for a grant for 
£10,000 from the National Lottery 'Awards for All'. This means that the joinery and locks can 
now be ordered.

A trustees' meeting was held on Wednesday 31st August. This was primarily to address the 
problems David raised at the July CPC meeting. The future of the Cornhill on Tweed Centre 
(CTC) was discussed and it was suggested that when the units are ready, we will appoint a 
manager.

At the meeting, Martin reported that both electricity and water had been done as far as SP 
Energy Networks  and Northumbrian Water were concerned. A separate accredited contractor is
needed to connect the water the last 3m across the drive and a contract for electrical metering
and supply is needed for the electricity. 

Two new trustees were appointed:
Chrissy Caley who will represent the Village Hall
Maggie Read who will represent the tenants

Details of the meeting can be seen in the minutes of the meeting in the 'Information for 
Trustees' on the CTC website; same user name and password as before.

Martin Devon
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